
 

 

 

The Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its strongly 

rejection to the terrorist attacks to a military base on the North of Federal Republic 

of Nigeria, causing the death of forty eight soldiers, on Monday, September 3th, 

2018 and attributed to Boko Haram group. 

The Bolivarian Government expresses its condolences to the Government of the 

Federal Republic of Nigeria and to the victims’ relatives who died in these 

lamentable attacks, and sympathizes in this mourning moment with the brother 

Nigerian people. 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reaffirms its commitment of solidarity to our 

African brothers based on the sovereignty’s respect and the terrorism rejection in 

all its forms and manifestations. 

        

Caracas, September 6th, 2018 

 

 


